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Lauren Griffin,
Executive Officer,
Strategic Infrastructure Development,
An Bord Plean61a,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1
DOI V902

17 June 2025

A Chara,

Re: ABP-318321776-25 BusConnects Galway Dublin Road Development - Submission

on Observations received in relation to the application.

Further to our previous correspondence dated 21 May 2025, outlining the Boards invitation to

make a submission on the observations received in relation to the application, hereby submit

the following as requested:

• 2 No. Copies of the Galway City Council Response to Submissions, and

• 1 No. Electronic Copy of the Galway City Council Response to Submissions

Galway City Council would like to thank those who provided a submission and we confirm

that all issues were considered and accommodated where possible to ensure that the

proposed development is workable and useful for all.
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Michael LaIty ’
Senior Executive Engineer,
Galway City Council
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Failtitear roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge.
Correspondence in Irish is welcome.

Halla na Cathrach, B6thar an cholaiste, Gaillimh,
H91 X4t<8

City Hall, College Road, Galway, H91 Xl+K:8


